
M E M O R A N D U M 
 

August 23, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Marilyn Showalter, Chairwoman 
  Richard Hemstad, Commissioner 
  Patrick Oshie, Commissioner 
  Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
 
FROM: Cathie Anderson, Regulatory Analyst 
 
SUBJECT: TC-001846 
  Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc., C-903 
 
The Commission's Fifth Supplemental Order in this filing, served on August 2, 2002, provided: 
 

1. Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter (Bremerton-Kitsap) was required to increase fares by $2.75 
on its Pierce County/Fort Lewis/McChord route and to decrease fares by $2.00 on its 
Bremerton/ Tacoma route. 

2. Bremerton-Kitsap was authorized and required to make appropriate compliance filings to 
implement the rate amendments.  The Order required the filing be made within ten 
business days following service of the order. 

3. Commission staff was required to analyze the company's filings and report on the results 
of that analysis within five business days of the company's filing. 

4. The Commission Secretary was authorized to accept by letter, with copies to all parties to 
the proceeding, the company's filing if it complies with the requirements of the Order.  
Staff submitted the attached proposed approval order. 

Bremerton-Kitsap submitted its compliance filing on August 16, 2002.  This complies with the 
timeframe prescribed by the Commission's Order. 

Staff analysis of the initial Bremerton-Kitsap compliance filing found that some errors had been 
made in the filing.  Staff contacted Bremerton-Kitsap and the company refiled sheets to correct 
those errors.  With submission of the corrected tariff sheets, Bremerton-Kitsap's tariff complies 
with the provisions of the Commission's Fifth Supplemental Order and should be accepted. 

 

 


